[bookmark: _GoBack]From: DeRochi, Jack <derochij@winthrop.edu>
Sent: Monday, October 28, 2019 10:08 AM
To: Maria Witte <wittemm@auburn.edu>; grf0004@auburn.edu
Subject: 2020 CSGS Session Proposal
Importance: High
 
Dear Maria and Gislene,
 
Congratulations!  I’m pleased to let you know that your proposed session,  “From Brazil to Auburn: An International Graduate Student’s Experience in Building Courage and Capacity,” has been accepted for presentation at the annual meeting of the Conference of Southern Graduate Schools in Birmingham, Alabama, March 5-7, 2020. The final schedule is still being finalized, and I will forward that along as soon as possible, but I wanted to let you know this good news so that you may make the necessary travel arrangements.
 
In the meantime, I encourage you to proceed with your conference registration and hotel reservations as soon as possible.  As always, rooms may go quickly!  More details about the conference and links to both the conference registration and hotel accommodations can be found on the CSGS webpage.
 
Again, thank you very much for your panel submission.  The 2020 CSGS Conference, “Graduate Education Leading the Way with Courage and Inclusivity,” promises to be an engaging and significant meeting, especially given the current context surrounding graduate education and due to the many strong and thoughtful contributions of our colleagues.
 
I look forward to seeing you in Birmingham in March and will forward along the final conference schedule soon.
 
Best regards,
 
Jack DeRochi
 
Jack DeRochi, Ph.D.
Dean, Graduate School
Associate Provost for Extended Learning
and Community Engagement
Winthrop University
Rock Hill, SC 29733
(803)323-2204
 

